
2016-17 Mandatory 4-H Club/Group Training, New Volunteer and Club Officer Training 

For 4-H Groups, Club Officers and Club Leaders 

 

Insuring that 4-H members have a quality experience is Priority No. 1 for Wisconsin. 4-H 

Volunteers are the backbone of the 4-H experience. It is critical that volunteers have the support, 

tools and training to be able to fulfill their role. The purpose of the annual trainings being 

developed, adopted and required by the Wisconsin 4-H are to reach that goal.  One volunteer 

adult leader from each chartered 4-H club/group is required to attend each year but all leaders are 

encouraged to come to network, learn what is new and to get some tips on improving 4-H. 

 

During the 2016-17 club/group training, we will be sharing the new Volunteer in Preparation 

Training that is being implemented.  We are again combining this year’s training with our annual 

club officer training.  This combined training will be held on Saturday, January 7
th

 from 9 to 

11:00 a.m. at the Lincoln County Service Center.   

 

Note: For clubs/groups who are unable to send an adult leader to the December 17
th

 training, 

they will be able to attend the training as it is offered to new volunteer leaders.   
 

 

 

Registration for the 2016-17 4-H Club/Group Training and Club Officer Training 

Saturday, January 7, 2017  

 

Name: _________________________________________________________________ 

 

Club: __________________________________________________________________ 

 

_____ Adult 

_____ Youth…Please indicate your officer position: 

_____ President  

_____ Vice-President  

_____ Secretary  

_____ Treasurer 

_____ Reporter 

_____ Other:___________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Registration is due Tuesday, January 

3, 2017 or you can send the 

information to Cherie at 

chafeman@co.lincoln.wi.us 

 

An EEO/Affirmative Action employer, University of Wisconsin-Extension provides equal opportunities in 

employment and programming, including Title IX and ADA requirements.  Requests for reasonable 

accommodations for disabilities or limitations should be made prior to the date of the program or activity for 

which it is needed.  Please do so as early as possible prior to the program or activity so that proper arrangements 

can be made.  Requests are kept confidential. 


